
CHESAK MARTIN PTA 

 

Be the ONE that makes a difference! 

Friday October 11th - Weekly Newsletter  

 
We are proud to announce that the first half of the Fun Run that was held at Chesak on Oct 
4th raised $18,286.20 and envelopes are still trickling in!! 
 
The second half of the Fun Run Fundraiser will be at Martin on Oct 11th. Please remember to 
hand in your envelopes on the day of your run Friday! 
 
Thank you to all of our staff, parent volunteers, and amazing students and to our families for 
such a successful First Fun Run fundraiser!!! 
 
Support the PTA through shopping on Amazon! 
Amazon donates 0.5% of the price of your eligible AmazonSmile purchases to the charitable 
organization of your choice. 
 
AmazonSmile is the same Amazon you know. Same products, same prices, same service. 
 
Support your charitable organization by starting your shopping at smile.amazon.com 
  

 

https://smile.amazon.com/ch/36-2888450
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/36-2888450


 
Are you a member yet? 
You can find all of our membership information at www.cmpta158.org/join-now or paper 
form.  We appreciate your support!  
 
By supporting the PTA through membership and attending our events, your money goes a 
long way and you have fun with your family as well.  
 
Facebook 
Do you follow us on Facebook?  It’s a simple way to keep track of things on with the CMPTA! 
 
Upcoming dates:  
No school 10/14 
Kosta’s Dine N’Share 10/17 
Pumpkin Carving Family night 10/25 (sign up coming soon) 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to reach out to us on our Facebook page or email.   
 

http://www.cmpta158.org/join-now
https://docs.wixstatic.com/ugd/eb57e4_3c837215829d4a999e83313b2f221b7e.pdf
https://docs.wixstatic.com/ugd/eb57e4_3c837215829d4a999e83313b2f221b7e.pdf
https://www.facebook.com/cmpta158/
https://www.facebook.com/cmpta158/
mailto:%20cmpta158@gmail.com

